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International Association of Youth and Students for Peace 

Introductory Session and QandA via Zoom 

Sunday 24th May at 6pm BST 

 

True Mother launched the International Association of Youth and Students for Peace (IAYSP, previously 

YSP) in 2017 for the purpose of restoring the young people in society. Since then IAYSP has developed 

quickly and been highly successful in impacting the youth and society in many countries. 

 

There has recently been interest towards starting IAYSP activity in several EUME countries and therefore 

we feel it is of great importance to clarify the purpose and identity of IAYSP. We would like to invite all 

leaders and interested youth to join in an IAYSP Introduction Call on Sunday 24th May at 6pm BST 

(19:00 CET). This call will be oriented towards members. The program will include an introductory 

presentation, a word of motivation from Dr. and Mrs. Balcomb and a question and answer session. 

 

 
 

What: IAYSP Introduction Call for members 

 

When: Sunday 24th May at 6pm BST (19:00 CET) for one hour 

 

Invited: Leaders of FFWPU, UPF and WFWP, as well as youth 

 

We hope to see you there! For any questions, please send your message to: iaysp.europe@ gmail,com 

 

Jeong-hye Hassinen 

Director IAYSP Europe and Middle East 

 


